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20 November 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Christmas Play/Nativity – Year 2, 3 & 4 

18th December, 2pm to 2.45pm 

19th December, 9.15am to 10am 
 

We would like to invite you to the Year 2, 3 & 4 Christmas Play.   
 

There are 2 tickets available per pupil. Please indicate which performance you would like to 

attend and return the slip below to the school office by Monday 27th November. Tickets will be 
issued in preparation for the performance and will need to be brought with you. 

 

Should extra availability become apparent then this will be communicated and allocated nearer 
the time. 

 
We appreciate that some people may need to bring preschool children.  In this case, we would 

ask that they sit on your knee and if they start to distract from the performance then we would 

appreciate it if you could step outside.  We will not be able to accommodate pushchairs, prams 
etc and request these are left at home or under the canopy outside the school. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Miss L. Davies- Principal 

 

_………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Christmas Play – Year 2, 3 & 4  
 

I would like ……………… tickets for the 18th December, 2pm to 2.45pm 

 
I would like ……………… tickets for the 19th December, 9.15am to 10am 

 

 
Child’s Name ……………………………………. Class …………………………………………….. 
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